
 

NFLL Communication Committee Report 

September 2023 

 

• Our NFLL branded pencils are now available to hand out during marketing events, and at the New 

Member Coffee. Pencils are kept with Neva/Sammy  

 

• Beginning talks with Dawn Zimmer, MCC Media Relations Manager, to have a story about our 

January Open House. 

 

• The story Dawn previously wrote continues to be picked up by the media. Mesa Independent ran 

the story the week of Sept. 25. 

 

• Looking for events where NFLL can host a table or provide information. 

o Augusta Ranch is having an October event. We are asking to have a table there. 

 

Submitted by Cindy Schrantz 

 


